






 
      Washington Customer Notice  
             Cascade Natural Gas files to Increase Prices 

 
June 23, 2015 - Cascade Natural Gas Corporation filed with the Washington Utilities and Transportation Commission (UTC) a request to 
increase customer rates by 1.5937%.  The increase which will cover non-gas related needed due to increased infrastructure investment and 
operating expenses since the company’s last general rate increase in 2006. Rate changes are expected to become effective September 1, 2015.   
 
The expected rate impacts by customer class are as stated in the table below: 

Customer Class Average Monthly 
usage 

Increase with 
Change 

Average Increase per Month 

Residential 53 1.70% $0.96 
Commercial 264 1.61% $4.22 
Industrial 2,445 1.26% $27.02 
Large Volume Industrial 8,774 1.18% $88.27 
Interruptible 38,703 0.62% $181.70 
Interruptible Institutional 10,904 0.84% $72.01 
Non-core Distribution 206,593 6.28% $493.18 

 
All filings are subject to Commission approval.  The Commission has the authority to set final rates that may be higher or lower than the utility’s 
request depending on the results of the investigation.  



 
You may contact the UTC at 1-888-333-9882, by fax at 360- 586-1150 or website www.utc.wa.gov. Consumers can file comments on the 
homepage by clicking on the Submit a Comment link at the top of the page.  Comments can also be mailed to: UTC, 1300 S. Evergreen Park 
Drive S.W., P.O. Box 47250, Olympia, WA 98504-7250; or by e-mail at: comments@utc.wa.gov. 
 
The Commission staff will make a recommendation to the commissioners at an open meeting in Olympia. These meetings are scheduled every 
other Thursday at 9:30 a.m. Please contact the Commission to request to be notified of the scheduled open meeting, at which the proposal will be 
considered by the Commission. You will have an opportunity to comment in person at this meeting. If you are unable to attend the open meeting, 
the Commission has a bridge-line that allows you to participate by telephone. Please call 360-664-1234 the day before the open meeting for 
instructions on the process for using the bridge-line. 
 
The Commission is committed to providing reasonable accommodations to participants with disabilities. If you need reasonable 
accommodations, please contact the Commission at human_resources@utc.wa.gov or 360-664-1132.  
 
The public is represented by the Public Counsel Unit of the Washington State Attorney General’s Office. You can contact them at 
www.atg.wa.gov/utilities.aspx, or by email at  http://www.atg.wa.gov 
 
Cascade Natural Gas is a natural gas distribution company serving approximately 272,000 residential, commercial, industrial and transportation 
customers in 96 communities in Washington and Oregon. Cascade, a subsidiary of MDU Resources Group, Inc., headquartered at 8113 West 
Grandridge Blvd, Kennewick, WA 99336, is a multidimensional natural resources enterprise traded on the New York Stock Exchange as “MDU.” 
For more information about MDU Resources, visit the company’s website at www.mdu.com. For more information about Cascade, visit 
www.cngc.com or call 1-888-522-1130. 

http://www.utc.wa.gov/
mailto:comments@utc.wa.gov
mailto:human_resources@utc.wa.gov
http://www.atg.wa.gov/utilities.aspx
http://www.mdu.com/
http://www.cngc.com/

